Shipdham Garden Club and Horticultural Society Report

As with the majority of clubs and groups in the village, and the country as a whole, we have not been able to meet since lockdown started last year.

We didn't hold an AGM last October as there would have been little to discuss and there were no committee elections due, so the members of that have remained the same.

An affiliated society of ours, the Norfolk & Norwich Horticultural Society, have held several Zoom meetings and talks, and some of our members have joined in with those.

We are hoping that things will start to return to the new normal soon and that we can start to plan group meetings once again.

Simon Smith General Secretary Shipdham Garden Club & Horticultural Society 26/3/21